
 

 

 
ISD/ACAD/CIR/035(PR-A)/2015       01/09/2015 

CIRCULAR 
(Classes KG I to STD I) 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings from ISD!  

The following are the school activities proposed for September 2015 

Wednesday, 16thSeptember 2015 - Fancy Dress Competition for KG II 

Thursday, 17th September 2015 - Fancy Dress Competition for KG I 

Tuesday, 22ndSeptember 2015 - Eid Assembly by KG II G 

Kindly be informed that the new timing for class in the afternoon session (KG I to Std I) will be 

from 1.35 pm to 5.35 pm with effect from Thursday, 10th September 2015 onwards. 

 

Thanks & Regards,   

 

 

Dr. Sridevi P.Thashnath 

Principal                                                                                              

 

 

cc: VP (Primary), VP (Operations & ICT), Coordinators, Supervisor, Office Copy 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

ACCOLADES! 

 

School Monitored Transport System: Indian School Darsait achieved another milestone with 

the introduction of the School Monitored Transport System with safety features like IVMS, 

seat belts, emergency doors -first of its kind to be implemented in Indian Schools in the 

Sultanate of Oman. 12 buses carrying the name of Indian School Darsait are now plying across 

the length and breadth of the capital area with utmost responsibility, collecting and dropping 

off as many 621 students at their door step. The school approved and monitored transport 

system is an unprecedented initiative taken by the SMC under the guidance of the BOD 

Chairman Mr. Wilson George, President of SMC, Mr. Abdul Rahim Kassim and the Head of the 

Transport Committee and member SMC, Mr. Harish Sidhartha. The primary objective of this 

system is the safety and comfort of the children. It is operated fully under the guidelines 

given by Muscat Municipality and R.O.P.  

 
The new transport system will hopefully reduce the traffic congestion and streamline free 
flow of vehicles in Darsait area. In the coming days the system will operate more efficiently 
for a better satisfaction of more number of students and their parents. 
 
Parents who wish to avail of this facility for their wards could fill in the forms available at the 
school reception and return to the school office at the earliest. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


